Office of School Board Members April 28, 1999
Board Meeting of May 12, 1999

Dr. Marta Pérez, Member

SUBJECT: REVIEW AND REPORT ON THE FEASIBILITY OF EXPANDING THE USE
OF THE INTERNET IN MAKING DISTRICT-WIDE PURCHASES, WITH
THE STATED INTENT OF INCREASING THE EFFICIENCY AND
REDUCING THE DISTRICT’S PURCHASING COSTS

Details of this agenda item are forthcoming.



